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"You	do	not	understand	what	I	am	doing	now,	but	some	day	you	will."	–	John	13:7.	
									

Project Paraguay is again providing a 
Christmas gift to the Paraguayan 
Churches and the schools. At Barrio 
Parque School, the students just 
finished the school year. Seen here are 
the students posing for a picture on the 
last day. 
From all of us at Project Paraguay to all 
of you who have so faithfully supported 
us by prayers and financial support: 

MERRY 
CHRISTMAS 
AND A BLESSED 
NEW YEAR!!! 

As the year draws to a close, we reflect 
with great joy and thankful hearts on all 
the blessings the Lord has bestowed 
upon us as we seek His will for the 
future. One area where He has opened 
a door is to the Mbya indigenous 
population. Our expanding medical 
involvement in Paraguay has also taken 
into consideration this isolated group 
that receives virtually no medical help. 
Tomasa who recently accepted the 
Lord is seen here taking sewing lessons 
from Pinchi’s mother. 
    


